From: Tessa

Sent: 05 February 2021 17:10

To: Planning

Subject: Re: Comments on 2020/5605/A have been received by the council.

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be
malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to
verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about
Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so exira vigilance is required.

Hello
My comments don’t appear to be displaying on the planning site despite submitting yesterday.
Please advise.

Kind regards
Tessa

> 0On 4 Feb 2021, at 18:52, planning@camden.gov.uk wrote:

>

> We support the proposed new signage for the restaurant. As local residents this will be a
welcome addition to our high street and to a corner which used to house a homely neighbourly bar
but has been empty for many years. We hope this help to breathe some life into the street.

>

> Comments made by Mr and Mrs Nayagam of

> Comment Type is Support
>

>



